
What characteristics of Ozark National Scenic Riverways are special to you and why?

Comments Continue back page

What kinds of activities do you enjoy most when visiting Ozark National Scenic Riverways?

When you visit Ozark National Scenic Riverways, have you experienced any conflicts with other types
of visitor activities? If so, what was the conflict?

Do you have any comments regarding the designation of wilderness in the Big Spring tract?

Imagine you are visiting Ozark National Scenic Riverways in 20 years from now. What resources would
you like to see and experiences you would like to have in the Riverways? Would there be any changes
from the present?



Please share any other ideas, concerns, or comments. Ozark National Scenic Riverways
Missouri
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Remove me from the mailing list.
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We encourage you to respond electronically at:
< http://parkplanning.nps.gov/projectHome.cfm?projectId=15793 > or 

< ozar_gmpcomments@nps.gov>. 
If you choose not to submit comments online, please use this form. No postage is necessary. Please be aware that it is NPS practice to
make all comments, including names and addresses of respondents who provide that information, available for public review following the
conclusion of the NEPA process. Individuals may request that the National Park Service withhold their name and/or address from public dis-
closure. If you wish to do this, you must state this prominently at the beginning of your comment. Commentors using the website can
make such a request by checking the box "keep my contact information private." The National Park Service will honor such requests to
the extent allowable by law, but you should be aware that we may still be required to disclose your name and address pursuant to the
Freedom of Information Act.

Please mail your response as soon as possible but no later than October 31, 2006. Thank you.


